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24th September 2020 
 
 

Year 6 Homework 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
Thank you for your continued support; the children have returned to school very settled and are rising to the 
demands of Year 6. 
 
 We would like to clarify Year 6 homework. 
 
The 1 hour suggested timing is for the CGP workbooks and spellings.  
Your child needs to practise the spellings using their chosen strategy as well as writing a minimum of 2 of the 
words in a sentence.  
 
Reading: Please encourage your child to read as regularly as possible and they must complete 3 journal entries 
a week.  
 
Thank you, 
Year 6 Teachers 
 


